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The 2-day seminar on the Divine Principle was held for 12 Second Generation children of grades 7-9 on 

April 1 and 2 at the Morning House training center in Korolevo. The children listened to 4 lectures on the 

Divine Principle, learned to set goals and fulfill them and took part in a service project helping local 

kindergarden with cleaning and painting. Children were very inspired and happy to see each other after a 

long break. 

 

The one-day seminar "Life with God is full of adventure!" was held on April 3 for 2nd Generation 

children 11-12 years old. At the seminar participants discussed the topic of the Messiah: what it means to 

follow the Messiah, what traditions will lead us to God. 

 

During the year at Sunday School the children studied the life of Jesus, and at the workshop they visited 

the Orthodox Church. The goal was to show that following the Messiah always presupposes rules and 

traditions, and they are like curbs on the path helping and leading to God. At the lectures we talked about 

the traditions set by True Parents. All the children named the traditions which help them not to go astray 

from God. 

 

During the play "One Day in the Life of the Messiah," the children realized how difficult it is for the 

Messiah to help and serve people all the time. And as a physical and intellectual warm-up we organized a 

challenging quest and a quiz! 

 

 

 


